
Nurses, licensed practical nurses and 

respiratory therapists     
Ad campaign against                    

mandatory overtime 

The FIQ launched its ad campaign against mandatory overtime 

on August 20th. This campaign highlights the serious impacts of 

MOT on the daily lives of the healthcare professionals, and that 

of their families and loved ones. Five clips will be on the FIQ’s  

social networks, Facebook page, Instagram account and Twitter. 

By clicking on the ad, you will be redirected to a FIQ web page    

devoted to MOT. Ypu are invited to comment and share the ads 

mantioning how MOT affects your daily lives in order to maintain 

the political pressure to get MOT stopped. We must continue to 

denonce MOT.  

 

@Fiqsante  @fiqsante      @FIQSante
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